

REMEMBERING **Gordon Stuart Page**

October 28, 1953 - August 28, 2013



Tribute from Wiebe and Jeske Funeral Home Staff

Wiebe and Jeske Funeral Home Staff send our condolences to family and friends.

Tribute from Kerry and PattY Doyle

Relation: High School buddies

Barb

Our hearts and prayers are with you and your families. Gordie was an awesome guy. We have lots of great memories of back in the day in Cloverdale with the 6 amigos Gordie, Chris, Dave M, Martyn, Dave S and me . Anytime one of us did anything for the first time the other 5 were standing right there cheering us on.

I will always honk and wave whenever I pass the sign guy on the freeway. It will always be Gordie out there to me.

If you need anything please call 604-226-6075.

Sincerely

Kerry and Patty Doyle

Tribute from Ralph McDonald

Relation: co-worker

Was very shocked and saddened to read that Gordie had passed away. I met Gordie back when he first came to work with with the Ministry of Transportation and Highways. Gordie was a wonderful guy and I always looked forward to the opportunity to work with him. I retired in the late eighties but would see him periodically over the years and it was so nice to chat and catch up on life with him. My most sincere sympathies to his wife and family.

